Summary

HISTORIC RESOURCES COMMISSION
February 18, 2019

The Historic Resources Commission (HRC) met on Monday February 18, 2019 at 3:00 P.M. in the
King Street Meeting Room at 100 N. King Street, Hendersonville, N.C.

ATTENDEES
Susan Sneeringer
Bette Carter
Knox Crowell
Ronald Schultz

CALL TO ORDER/WELCOME

Susan Sneeringer called the meeting to order at 3:10 P.M. and welcomed all in attendance.

DISCUSSION ITEMS

A quorum was not present so a vote on approving the minutes from the previous meeting was held
to the upcoming meeting. Donald Wilson will be writing the architectural description for the Seven
Gables property once weather is warmer. Susan Sneeringer will reach out to the owner of the Hicks
Jones property. Bette Carter will try to obtain the Home Owners Association letter concerning the
Hicks Jones property from the Pathways of Solomon Jones. Susan Sneeringer informed the
commission that there are still some minor changes to make to the St. Paul’s church application and
that the interior of the church will be designated for preservation as well. The meeting was
adjourned at 3:25pm.

The next meeting is scheduled for March 18, 2019 at 3:00pm.
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